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Happy Fall Fitzgerald Community! 

Thank you for your continual support and commitment to Fitzgerald Public Schools and 
our students.  As the end of the year approaches, we are excited to acknowledge the 
work accomplished in the past year and look forward to the upcoming work ahead. 

At Fitzgerald High School, work on the 
new Weight Room Addition has 
continued, with concrete foundations in 
place and wall construction in progress.  
The addition will provide expanded 
educational space for exercise and 
weight-lifting as well as an expanded 
lobby space for visitors attending FHS 

sporting events.   

Foundations are in place and wall construction is underway 

at the new Fitzgerald High School Weight Room Addition. 
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Looking forward, the last bid package for 
Series 1 of the bond is bid out and 
construction is anticipated to start in the 
spring of 2021.  Previous work in Series 1 
targeted specific improvements at a 
variety of schools, in addition to District-
wide improvements to public address 
systems, fire alarms, security systems as 
well as building monument and directional 
signage.  For more information on the 
specific improvements completed at each 
school, please visit fitz.k12.mi.us and 
click on the “2019 Bond” icon to see 
previous “Bond Update” volumes for 
Series 1. 

Progress on the Neigebaur Administration 
Building Renovations are making steady 
progress, with improvements on the 
building exterior and interior construction 
underway.  The newly created offices will 
help the District better direct its operations 
and serve Fitzgerald students and the 

community. 

New interior partitions at the Neigebaur building will create 

a variety of office spaces for the District  


